
I just wanted once again to thank you all for supporting camp once again this year.  I can tell you from 

personal experience that one weekend watching these families and children at camp can be life-

changing.  We spent Friday Sept 16th-Sunday Sept. 18th at Camp For all with 23 Families, all with special 

needs children ranging from autism and downsyndrome to medically fragile and wheel chair bound.  

They zip-lined, rode horses, canoed, fished and painted family flags.  In the end, I saw smiles on every 

single attendee’s face.  

 

Just 20 minutes of talking to a parent who attended with her family and extremely autistic daughter 

revealed that this is not only the only vacation they can afford to take every year (it’s free because of 

wonderful supporters like the Space Center Rotary) but it is also the only place they can take their 

daughter and feel safe and comfortable that no one will stare or make them feel ostracized. Everyone at 

Camp Be An Angel is the same and by Sunday everyone is family.   

 

I don’t think we could ever say thank you to you all enough, hopefully the pictures I have attached will 

aid me.  Also, here is a link to a video I made documenting last year’s camp (as soon as I finish editing 

the footage I captured this year I’ll send that link along as well).  

 

 

Thank you so much! Please feel free to contact me if you would like to know more about what Be An 

Angel does or get more involved with our programs. We have plenty of volunteer programs! 

 

Sincerely, 

Dustin Tracy 

 


